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Sunday Morning Pulpit Supply
September 1	   Rev. Terry Richey, Associate Pastor, 
		    Spring Hill Baptist Church

September 8	   Dr. Jason Allen, President, 
		    Midwestern Baptist 
		    Theological Seminary

September 15	  Dr. Mike Nuss, Alabama Baptist 
		    Director of Collegiate & Student
		    Ministries

September 22	  Dr. Mark Tew, President, 
		    Judson College

September 29	  Dr. Travis Coleman, Retired Pastor, 
		    First Baptist Church, Prattville, AL

October 6	   Dr. Jerry Gunnells, Retired Pastor,
		    Spring Hill Baptist Church

October 13	   Dr. Rob Jackson, University of Mobile

October 20	   Dr. Rob Jackson, University of Mobile

October 27	   Dr. Rob Jackson, University of Mobile

Wednesday Night Prayer Meeting Speakers

Month of September 	  Rev. Terry Richey
Month of October	   Bob Gladney

UPCOMING PULPIT SUPPLY

Church Offices & 
Activities Center will be 

closed Monday, 
September 2 for 

Labor Day.

$2,000



New Beginnings
When I was a little boy growing up in south Jackson, Labor 
Day always meant it was the end of the summer and the 
beginning of school.  A commitment to new beginnings 
was made, and everyone would get back into a “normal” 
routine with school, church and work.  This is the week 
for each of us to make a new commitment to our church.  
We all need to participate in Sunday School.  We are now 
three weeks into our new Sunday School year.  Come  
prepared for Worship.  We have excellent people  
committed to preach the gospel in our church in the  
coming months.  Be found faithful in your giving.  If you 
are behind in your giving, now is a great time to catch up.  
If you are current, consider giving more or giving ahead of 
your commitment.  This fall we have many opportunities 
to serve.  Be sure to volunteer to serve in the ministries to 
which God has called you.

Myers – Mallory State Missions Offering
During the month of September we will be praying for 
and giving to the Myers - Mallory State Missions Offering.  
Our goal at Spring Hill is $2,000. The Myers-Mallory State  
Missions Offering was launched in January 2016. Funds 
are received throughout the year, with a special emphasis  
coinciding with the Week of Prayer for State Missions held 
each September. The offering is meant to complement  
vital giving through the Cooperative Program and help 
support these Great Commission Ministries: Alabama 
WMU, Disaster Relief, Church Planting, Partnership  
Missions and Church Revitalization. The Myers- 
Mallory State Missions Offering is named after two spiritual  
giants who dedicated their lives to Christ. Both lived lives of  
service and prayer, embodying sacrificial giving for the 
sake of the Gospel. Both Martha Myers and Kathleen  
Mallory leave a legacy of lives well lived for one mission…
the Great Commission. Begin praying now about how you 
will participate financially in this State Missions Offering.

New Pictorial Directory Coming Sunday, September 8
We will hand out the new Pictorial Directory beginning 
Sunday morning, September 8 in the Welcome Center.  If 
your picture appears in the Directory, we have a copy for 
you.  You will receive your 8x10 picture at this time as well.  

Great Reports Coming from Haiti Mission Team
The Haiti Mission Team returns this Friday night, August 
30.  They have had an outstanding response to the Eye 
Clinic, Motherhood Seminars, Nurses Training, Women’s 
Bible Study and building chalkboards and desks for the 
new school.  We look forward to hearing how God used 
this ten-member Mission Team as they return to Mobile.

And In Closing
I am looking forward to worship this Sunday.  As we worship 
together, may each of us be changed by GRACE, shaped 
by GRACE and strengthened by GRACE.  

Bob Gladney
Executive Pastor

GIVING JUST GOT EASIER 
AT SPRING HILL BAPTIST CHURCH

 

 Jr. High Singers is off to a  

FANTASTIC start! 

Due to the Labor Day 
Weekend, our next  

rehearsal will be 

Sunday, September 8th 

at   4:00 p.m. 

Bring a Friend! 

Please join us as we serve the 
women at McKemie Place on 

Thursday, September 5. Bring 
your favorite salad, side dish 

or dessert to add to our fried chicken dinner. We 
will gather in the Activities Center parking lot at 

5:30 p.m. and depart at 5:45 p.m. Your good food, 
your presence, your smiles, your prayers and other 

expressions of God’s grace mean so much!



THIS WEEK AT SPRING HILL
Sunday, September 1
  8:30 a.m............................................................Contemporary Worship Service
  9:45 a.m.....................................................................................Sunday School
 11:00 a.m................................................................. Traditional Worship Service

Monday, September 2
Labor Day Holiday

Church Offices & Activities Center Closed

Tuesday, September 3
  5:00 p.m................................................................................ Service Volleyball

Wednesday, Septmeber 4
  4:45 p.m...................................................................................Supper (DH)
  5:00 p.m..................................................................Students: The Workshop
  5:30 p.m............................................................................Music & Missions
  6:15 p.m............................................Prayer Meeting/Terry Richey Preaching
  7:05 p.m...............................................................Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal

Thursday, September 5
  9:15 a.m................................................................Ladies’ Bible Study: “Esther”
  5:30 p.m...............................................................................McKemie Place

Friday, September 6
  9:00 p.m.....................................................................Students: 5th Quarter

Saturday, September 7

Giving Thanks
August 25, 2019

STEWARDSHIP

Projected Weekly Needs ..........$64,779.25
Sunday Contributions............... $42,106.87
Projected Needs to Date...........$2,102,338.00
Given to Date...........................$1,834,389.38

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL

Adults.............................290
Young Adults....................89
College..............................6
Youth...............................62
Preteen............................27 
Children...........................39
Preschool.........................62
Sub-total........................575
OFF CAMPUS CLASSES
Gordon Oaks.....................9
GRAND TOTAL.............584

Julie Boyd
Julie is a gifted communicator and 
an accomplished ventriloquist. She 
and Miss Mildred will deliver comic  
relief as well as a  
message of hope 
through Christ! 
You’re sure to be 
entertained  and 
inspired!

Sunday, September 22 • 5:00 p.m.
Spring Hill Baptist Dining Hall

Tickets: $10 each
Purchase tickets online at www.shbc.cc/register or in the foyer 

on Sundays and Wednesday nights, the administration office, or call (251) 
342-5320.  For childcare, contact Jean Leslie Pratt at 421-5530

or jpratt@teamquality.com by Sept. 19

Children items needed: small toys & games, 
art supplies, hygiene items, children’s Bibles,
fun socks, costume jewelry, & new backpacks!

Mission Action:
Pack Alabama Baptist
Christmas Backpacks

Spring Hill Baptist Church 
WMU & Women’s Ministry 

presents
Comedy Central 2019

featuring

from Birmingham

Wednesday Night Menu
Adults:  red beans and 
rice, coleslaw, macaroni 
and cheese, cornbread, 

and dessert; 

children: hot dogs 

Thursday, October 10 | 8:30 a.m. We are 
going to the National Shrimp Festival in Gulf 
Shores.  Cost is what you eat and buy.

Thursday, November 7 | 10:00 a.m. 
Let’s all have fun, fellowship and lunch while filling our shoeboxes for  
Operation Christmas Child. We will go in church buses to purchase items 
from Walmart for our shoeboxes and then return to the Activities Center 
to pack our shoeboxes and get them ready for shipment.

Make your reservations soon for these trips at the Education Office, by 
emailing Olna at owoodall@shbc.cc or by texting her at 251-689-7088.

UPCOMING MAGIC TRIPS

Follow us @SpringHillBaptist 
Facebook & Instagram!
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Train up a child in  
the way he should go;  

and when he is old, he will not  
depart from it.  Proverbs 22:6

In case of emergency over the weekend,  
you may reach the minister on call  

at 342-5320.

Church Office        342-5320
Church Staff

Bob Gladney............................... Executive Pastor 
Terry Richey...............................  Associate Pastor
Randy Grim...............................  Minister of Music
Josh Karl.......................  Student & College Pastor 
Erica Holloway.......Minister to Children & Families 
Bill Taylor........................... Asst. Minister of Music
Gretchen Crane............  Communications Director
Denise Marsh..............................Finance Director
Debbie Rice............  Children’s Music Coordinator
Missy Powell............................................... Pianist

Activities Center         342-5375 
Colleen Smith....Recreation/Activities Coordinator
Enrique Castillo....... Recreation Ministry Assistant 
Ashley Johnson................Upward Sports Director

Weekday Preschool Education Office 
342-6044

BRAZIL 2020 INTEREST MEETING
July 5-17, 2020

An informational meeting will be held on Sunday,  
September 15, at 4:30 pm, in Room 
236 of the SHAC. The trip is open to 15 
people, age 17 and up. Details on trip 
cost and team make-up, as well as other  
information will be covered at the  
meeting. This is your chance to get  
involved on a short-term mission trip. 
If you have any questions, you may call 
Eddie Smith @ 209-9692. Come and 

“Join The Boat!”

PARENTS MARK YOUR CALENDARS...
First Grade Bible Presentation is Sunday, September 15 in 
the 11:00 a.m. service in the Sanctuary.

NEW FALL LADIES’ 
BIBLE STUDIES

Esther - A 10-Session Study from Beth 
Moore. The Old Testament story of  
Esther is a profile in courage 
and contains many modern 

parallels for today’s overloaded and stressed woman. 
Esther, while a queen, lived as an outsider in a hostile  
environment. Women will learn strong lessons of faith, 
providence, and hope to equip them to live courageously 
“for such a time as this.”

Beginning September 5 on Thursday mornings at 9:15 
a.m.  Books will be available at the first meeting. Childcare is  
available by reservation ONLY by calling Marilynn Hodges,  
251-680-9715.

He Speaks to Me: Preparing to Hear from God  
A 7-Session Bible Study from Priscilla Shirer

A common question of many Christians is, “How can I know when God is  
speaking to me?” Priscilla uses the account of God speaking to  

Samuel in 1 Samuel 3 to show how God speaks to Christians 
and how we can discern His voice and position ourselves 
to respond. In this exciting adventure, participants will  
discover how God spoke to Samuel, Samuel’s response, 
and how He speaks to believers today; they will be  
encouraged to listen and respond to God’s voice; and 
by listening to God’s voice and obeying Him, women will  

experience spiritual growth, Christian discipline, and the desire to serve.

Begins September 9 on Monday nights at 6:00 p.m. | Back Room of 
the Activities Center.  Questions? Contact Judy Wesson, jcwau84@aol.
com.

Extended Session  
for week of September 1, 2019

Preschool B: Bill & Sarah Kleinschrodt (Early)


